
LiveSafe Safety Flash

Recall of Newton, Newton Fast, Newton 
Easyfit Harnesses – European Versions

Recall of certain batches of the European Version of 
NEWTON harnesses manufactured in 2022 (references 
C073AA01 C073AA02), NEWTON FAST (references 
C073CA01 and C073CA02) and NEWTON EASYFIT 
(references C073EA00, C073EA01, and C073EA02) due to 
a nonconforming batch of FAST LT buckles that could lead 
to a fatal fall. Immediately stop using the harnesses affected 
by this recall.

If the harness is affected by the 

recall, immediately follow these 

instructions:

• Cease all use of the affected 

harnesses

• Quarantine these harnesses and 

return them to your supplier

• Distribute this information to 

your network

FAQ’s

Has this risk caused personal 
injury?

• No, not to our knowledge.

I have a European Version of 
the NEWTON harness, but the 
serial number is not included in 
the list of affected harnesses.  
Am I affected by this recall?

• No, only harnesses with the serial 
numbers included in the list are 
affected by this recall.
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Identified Risk

We have identified a nonconforming batch 

of FAST LT buckles (see image of the 

buckles). On the affected harnesses, the 

FAST LT buckle is positioned at the chest 

and is used to fasten the harness.

If the harness is attached via the dorsal 

point and the FAST LT buckle breaks, the 

harness becomes unfastened. In the event 

that the user falls or is suspended in the 

harness, it is possible for them to 

completely exit the harness and fall to the 

ground. 
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Which harnesses are affected by this recall?

Only certain batches of the European Version of NEWTON 

harnesses manufactured in 2022 are affected by this recall. 

The European Version of the NEWTON harness range is 

not sold in the United States or Canada.

1.Identify the reference on the harness 

 2. Identify the date of manufacture of the harness.

• If the harness was not manufactured in 2022, it is 
not affected by this recall.

• If the product was manufactured in 2022:The list of 
harness batches affected by this recall can be found 
here.

Can I inspect the buckles 
myself to determine whether 
they are non-conforming?

• No because the nonconformity 
cannot be detected via visual 
inspection.

Where do I find the reference 

and serial number?
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https://www.petzl.com/sfc/servlet.shepherd/version/download/068Tx00000DiyNhIAJ
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